
 

 

 

 

CWY/AFR/JJA 

 

16 January 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

RE: TRIP TO THE CREATIVE TECH FESTIVAL – GREENTECH – THURSDAY 08 FEBRUARY 2024 

 

I am delighted to inform you that your child has been chosen to go on a Science Enrichment trip to Essex Ford, 

Dunton on Thursday 08 February 2024. 
 

Creative Techfest have teamed up with STEM Learning and STEMPOINT to bring you a one-day summit to bring 

together local and national partners from across the education, research and the wider STEM sectors to enhance 

understanding of the science and implications of climate change.  It will focus on what possible solutions there are 

and new future technologies that can help. 
 

We will be travelling by minibus to Essex Ford, Dunton, leaving the Academy at 08.45 am and returning to the 

Academy at approximately 4.00 pm (traffic permitting).  Alternative arrangements will need to be made for your 

child’s journey home from the Academy on this day.   Students must bring with them a packed lunch and a bottle 

of water.  Students entitled to free school meals will have a lunch provided for them and this will be collected for 

them on the day.  Students are required to wear school uniform. 
 

I am sure that you will agree that this is an exciting opportunity for your child and ask that you complete the reply 

slip below and return this to Mrs Fuller in the Careers Office by Thursday 25 January 2024.  Please note that we 

have only been allocated 10 tickets for this event and these will be allocated on a first come, first served basis.  

Students who do not complete and return the consent form will not be allowed to take part in this visit.  If you have 

any questions or comments regarding this trip to the Creative Tech Fest, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Fuller 

via email at anna.fuller@theglc.org.uk.  Details of this trip will also be added to the Academy website. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs A Fuller 

CAREERS COORDINATOR 

 ----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- ---------------------- 

REPLY SLIP - TRIP TO THE CREATIVE TECH FESTIVAL – GREENTECH – THURSDAY 08 FEBRUARY 2024 

 

I give permission for _______________________________________________ (Student Name) to participate in the trip 

to Essex Ford, Dunton on Thursday 08 February 2024. 
 

Details of my child’s food allergies and medical conditions: __________________________________ 

 

*I will make arrangements for my child to be collected from The Gateway Academy at 4.00 pm ❑ 

*I am happy for my child to walk home from The Gateway Academy at 4.00 pm ❑ 

*Please tick as appropriate 

 

 

Emergency Contact Name______________________________ Emergency Contact Number ____________________ 

 

 

Signed______________________________________________ (Parent/Carer) Dated ______________________ 

(Please return this reply slip to Mrs Fuller by Thursday 25 January 2024) 

mailto:anna.fuller@theglc.org.uk

